



Revd Phillip J Gration
Chaplain
Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

9th September 2016

Dear Parent,

HARVEST FESTIVAL EUCHARIST – MONDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 2016

A short note to ask for your assistance with the Harvest Festival collection.

Students have been asked to bring in donations to College between Tuesday 13th and Friday 16th September next week in readiness for the Harvest Festival Eucharist on the morning of Monday 19th September. Donations will be accepted in the Chapel between 1.10pm and 1.40pm on those days.

We are hoping to collect **canned goods** which can be passed on to the Trestle Trust who do such good work providing food banks for those in poverty in the UK. If you would like to donate perishable goods, these will be passed on to the Poor Clares in Ellesmere.

Thank you in advance for your kind support,

Fr. Phillip